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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 08-1-10
Attendance:
Greg Lutz ,  Scott Etnyre, Randy Eidemiller, Skip Zawodny, Keith Stewart   
 Stacy Schumacher,  Amy Wobser, Liz Alecusan


Guests:  
Patrick Castro, Randy Babb, Greg Kasprzak, Amy Kennedy
Meeting called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Greg Lutz 
Amy Kennedy came to present information on research she did on two companies that could provide Spiritwear for HFC.  She presented a comparison between Embroid Me and Powell Prints.  Board noted prices were less through Powell Prints while still keeping with  the high quality desired.  Amy Wobser made a motion to enter into an agreement with Powell Prints to do the HFC Spiritwear for the 2010/2011 season.   Keith Stewart 2nd it.  Motion passed.

Motion made to approve Minutes from July meeting by Stacy Schumaker. Scott Entyre 2nd it. Motion passed.
· GOYSL Camps.  Greg Lutz presented details about the British Soccer camps as a possibility for HOSA to join GOYSL to sponsor the camp and also to provide the field space for them from August 1 to August 5, 2011.  Skip Zawodny made a motion to approve HOSA as the sponsor and for use of the Complex. Stacy Schumacher 2nd it.  Motion passed.
· Referee.  

· Greg Lutz shared about Referee night at the OSU soccer games.  Asked for the details to be put on website.   

· Referee Assignment Software.  Randy Babb was offering the continued use of his referee software for HRSL to use each season.  Cost would be $400.00/season. Stacy Schumacher made a  motion to move forward to use Randy Babb’s software. Skip Zawodny 2nd it.  Motion passed.   


· Public Relations.  Romeos pizza was to send a check for $210.00 to HOSA for the 4th of July event.

· Recreation.  Stacy shared the updates on the upcoming recreational coaches meeting/training session on August 15th at Heritage middle school.  She still needed a few more volunteers to help with the practice field registrations. 
· Junior Academy and Academy. Scott Entyre talked with the new director of the Academies, Johnny Ulry, and had gone over the staffing for the Jr. Academy.  The numbers were up with the Jr. Academy registrants. 
· GOYSL/MSSA.   Skip Zawodny reported there are twenty-four GOYSL teams registered in Hilliard, 55 total in the GOYSL league.  St. Brendan’s, Worthington, Hilliard, and Union County plus many independent teams were registered with the GOYSL league.   Skip also mentioned that he was already getting parents of middle school players asking about the MSSA league for the spring.
· TOPS. No report.
·  Fields and Facilities.  The city of Hilliard contacted Greg asking if HOSA would be willing to house the Ohio Cup Lacrosse camp (June 4 – 6, 2011) at the Soccer Complex. They would layout the fields.  The board suggested that Greg get a written agreement from them on this.  Also that the camp could use the Soccer Park if weather looked bad.
· Camps.   No report
· HFC.  Randy Eidemiller shared that contracts were still going out to the HFC trainers.  Also shared a concern about one of the parent coached teams and the fact that the parent coach choose not to follow the correct procedures on declaring their team. Board recommended a letter go out to the coach and also to the team to give a warning on this infraction.
· Treasurer Report.  Scott Entyre presented report on finances.

Liz Alecusan requested permission to send Rec, GOYSL, and FC coaches contact information for each Hilliard high school so that the rec, goysl, and fc teams could ball chase for the high school.  Permission granted.

Scott Entyre shared that the Board still needed to fill the spot vacated by Shawn Hiller.  Patrick Castro was asked but declined due to an extended family illness.  Greg Kasprzak was then asked to fill this position.  He accepted this position and would get hosasoccer@yahoo.com his contact information.
Skip Zawodny made a motion to adjourn at 9:55. Stacy Schumacher 2nd it. Motion passed.   
